
From: Ho, Calvin (BOS)
To: Jalipa, Brent (BOS)
Subject: Fw: Letter in support of legislation file no 250191
Date: Monday, July 28, 2025 3:00:00 PM

Hi Brent - see below. This email is in support of File 250191.

Calvin Ho (he/they)
Legislative Aide
Office of Board President Rafael Mandelman, District 8
calvin.ho@sfgov.org | (415) 554-6968

From: Dean Scheben <demascheb@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 2:44 PM
To: Ho, Calvin (BOS) <calvin.ho@sfgov.org>
Subject: Letter in support of legislation file no
 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

To whom it may concern

I am writing this letter in support of the legislation proposed in file number 250191.
As a homeowner in the Excelsior district I have been affected by this situation with B. Curran and R.
Santos in so far as that my property was part of their scam but I am the third owner since this
occurred and yet I am the one being held financially responsible. If I may add my house had CLEAN
PAPERWORK when I bought it in 2020. The cost for the renovations asked under the NOV would
by far exceed my personal wealth and I know that this is also true for many others in the community
of homeowners affected by this situation. You may be aware that the purchase of a home in the city
of San Francisco pushes many families to the outter edges of their financial capabilities. So many of
us are simply not in the financial situation to correct a mistake caused by DBI employees. The city
should not collect from the homeowners who in most cases had nothing to do with the original crime
of Curran and Santos.
In community with all other affected parties across the city I want to express my full support for the
proposed legislation.
Thank you
Christian Scheben

mailto:calvin.ho@sfgov.org
mailto:brent.jalipa@sfgov.org

